
Shoreline Master Program Open House Thursday, Nov. 20

In 2003, cities across the state were required to update their Shoreline Mas-
ter Programs to meet state guidelines. The City of Shoreline recently received a 
two-year grant for 2008-09 to update its original draft 2004 plan to include new 
scientific data about offshore habitats and ecosystems.

Shoreline residents are invited to come to the open house to share ideas and 
concerns. Consultants will be on hand to discuss the draft 2004 plan as well as the 
updated plan. Public comment from the open house will be incorporated into the 
final policy and program which is scheduled for completion by June 2010.

Topographic shoreline maps and more information about the Shoreline Master 
Program are available on the City’s website, shorelinewa.gov.

 The Shoreline Master 
Program is designed 
to protect shoreline 
natural resources and 
water quality while 
promoting public 
access, recreation 
and environmental 
responsibility. 

6:00 to 7:00 p.m. Mt. Rainier Room, Shoreline Center, 18560 1st Avenue NE ( Prior to the Planning Commission meeting.)

 If you would like to receive emails about future open houses or other events,
please contact Project Manager Miranda Redinger at (206) 801-2513, mredinger@ci.shoreline.wa.us.


